Box 31 Tuskegee Institute, Ala. September 21, 1940

. Dr. F. D. Patterson, President Tuskegee Institute Tuskegee Institute, Ala.

Dear Dr. Patterson:

J. W.

I wish to acknowledge receipt of, and thank you for, your letter of September 11th, which contained (1) your suggestion concerning the projecture to use in ascertaining my relationship to the School of Education, and (2) the announcement of an annual salary of \$2010, representing an increase of \$210. For this consideration I am grateful.

Respectfully Yours,

Chas. G. Gomillion